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Dear Parents,

We are excited to have all our students back from Christmas break. It sounds like they had a wonderful time
with family and friends. This week is a short one, but we have been busy! Today is First Friday so we had
Mass this morning and Adoration. We will go to Benediction this afternoon and then from there we will head
over to the gym for a pep rally to kick of the Lady Crusader Invitational. There is a lot of school spirit in the
air today and we are ready to get pumped up for the tournament. Thank you to our Student Council for
coordinating that!

We hope that you will be able to stop by the tournament and watch our girls play over the next couple of
weeks. The bracket is linked below. Also, make sure you stop by the Knights of Columbus fish fry before or
after the Lady Crusader Invitational! A percentage of the proceeds from the fish fry will go towards our
parking lot project, which will take place this summer.

It is hard to believe, but this is also the time of year where we start looking towards NEXT school year. Our
Open House is coming up on Sunday, January 26 from 12:00-2:00pm. If you know of anyone who might be
interested in sending their children here, please encourage them to come to the Open House. Below you
will be able to watch the promotional video that we put together for our school. It will be in an upcoming
issue of the Messenger and will be posted on our school website and our social media. We are so proud of
our students and all that they do and accomplish here at St. Henry!

If you have been looking at the weather for this weekend you probably know that they are projecting a
significant amount of snow for Sunday and Monday. Please see below for a reminder about winter weather
announcements.

Thank you for partnering with us in the education of your children! Have a great weekend!
 
God Bless,

Kimberly Wagner, Principal

https://www.sthenryschool.net/
https://www.sthenryschool.net/cafeteria/
https://www.sthenryschool.net/
https://www.facebook.com/st.henryschool
https://www.facebook.com/groups/133989659988916
https://www.sthenryschool.net/volunteer/
https://files.constantcontact.com/69bdf6ac701/89d2cf93-4d7f-4738-a276-0c5b1382030b.pdf?rdr=true
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=35lZXg7lRC8
https://files.constantcontact.com/69bdf6ac701/b5874d80-899a-47a1-a585-1db6b3696be8.pdf?rdr=true
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=b3e21478-7124-434f-b921-c89febbf9e69


Every month this year, we will talk about a different virtue and a saint who exemplified that virtue in their
life. Our goal is to grow in virtue as a school as we work toward becoming saints! Every week we will
recognize students who have been exhibiting that month's virtue in the classroom. See our Virtue
Rockstars below!

After Care Sign
Up

CruNews 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0B4AAAAA2FA6F9CE9-50677309-after#/


As we head into the colder months, we have a couple of winter weather reminders!
First, please make sure that your children are wearing a coat to school! We still have
outdoor recess even when it is cold. Also, the forecast is showing snow for this
weekend. Just a reminder of ways that we will share information about school closings
and delays...

Text Message Alert System
Email
School Facebook Page
Television Channels

The goal is to make a decision about delays and closings as early as possible to give
you time to make plans. We will have any delay or closings posted by 6:00am at the
latest, but it will be earlier than that if at all possible.





The Lady Crusader Invitational kicks off this
weekend! Click for brackets!

Volunteers are also needed! Perfect for eighth graders
needing Confirmation service hours and families!

Sign up to volunteer!

https://files.constantcontact.com/69bdf6ac701/5ff1952b-726c-4a22-8ae9-7e132eb5b454.pdf?rdr=true
https://signup.com/go/JEHynWR


BINGO
Thank you to all of our parents/grandparents/parishioners/SHCS friends that volunteer with our
bingo.

We have several regular monthly positions that need to be filled. Volunteers for these
positions are exempt from the pull-tab requirements. Training is provided for all positions. A
coveted Bingo Cru t-shirt is provided, as is free dinner, drinks, and fun! 

Bingo Paper Sales
This is a seated or standing position and requires the volunteer to review customer's orders, ring
them up using a laptop, collect money/provide change, and give out bingo paper (some
bending/stretching is involved). Great position for those who don't want to walk or stay late. Shifts
are available the third week of the month , 5:00-7:00 PM and 5:15-7:30 PM.
 
Bingo Caller
A second week caller is needed from 6:30-10:00 PM. This person should have a commanding
voice, be able to take charge of the bingo hall, and not be afraid of the microphone. Caller calls
bingo balls and keeps the games running smoothly. 

For more information, contact Ryan Bihl, watermobihl@yahoo.com,
​Jamie Powers, jamielpowers00@gmail.com, or call the school office, 859-342-2551.

mailto:watermobihl@yahoo.com
mailto:jamielpowers00@gmail.com


SUPPORT YOUR CRUSADERS
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Applications Are Open for 25-26– Apply Now.
We are excited to announce that the 2025-2026 school year applications are now
open. Due to the high level of interest, we anticipate a waitlist this year. We encourage
you to apply as soon as possible to secure your place.

Shadow Days
Prospective students are invited to experience a day in the life of a Crusader! Shadow
Days provides a firsthand look at our classes, teachers, and vibrant school
community.

If you have any questions or need assistance with the application process, please
don’t hesitate to contact Toni Lehan at tlehan@shdhs.org.

Click to Connect to SHDHS

mailto:lehan@shdhs.org
https://shdhs.org/admissions/visit-shdhs/


It's hard to think about Spring Flag football with snow in the forecast....But spring flag
registration is open as well as interest forms for 2025 Fall Middle School Tackle and
Cheerleading. Visit: https://www.crusaderyouthleague.com/ for information and signups.

VIRTUS® 
Anyone who volunteers in our school or parish must be VIRTUS trained and compliant. If you are
interested in volunteering in our school or parish, there are many opportunities to attend the
Protecting God’s Children training.

To find classes, visit VIRTUS.org > drop down to select Covington, KY (Diocese) > select a
session to attend and register.
 
If you have questions or need additional information, reach out to our VIRTUS coordinator, Leah St.
John, lstjohn@sthenrynky.com or call 859-342-2551.

https://www.crusaderyouthleague.com/
https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_list.cfm?theme=0
mailto:lstjohn@sthenrynky.com


Anyone who has experienced sexual misconduct by a cleric, employee, religious, or volunteer of
the Diocese of Covington is asked to contact Julie Feinauer, Diocesan Victims Assistance
Coordinator, 859-392-1515. Professional assistance and pastoral support will be provided in
confidentiality and with respect.

Date Location

1/14/2025 @ 9:00 AM & 6:00 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

1/15/2025 @ 6:00 PM Bishop Brossart HS, Alexandria

1/30/2025 @ 9:00 AM & 6:00 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

2/13/2025 @ 9:00 AM & 6:00 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

2/26/2025 @ 9:00 AM & 6:000 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

3/11/2025 @ 9:00 AM & 6:00 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

3/26/2025 @ 9:00 AM & 6:00 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

UPCOMING EVENTS 
January 3: Lady Crusader Invitational Begins
January 7: Dine to Donate: Erlanger Skyline all day long
January 7: Boosters Meeting, 7:00 PM
January 14: Dine to Donate: Panera, Crestview Hills, 4:00-8:00 PM
January 15: PTO Meeting, 7:00 PM
January 20: No School, Martin Luther King, Jr. Day
January 24: 8th Grade Fun Friday, 2:45-3:45 PM
January 26: SHCS Open House, 12:00-2:00 PM
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